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Shahid Ali

From: Javid Dawar <javiddawar@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 2:30 PM

To: shahidali@ctc.org.pk

Subject: Resigned letter

Respected sir, 
 .  .  .  .  .  .   .  .  It is stated  for your kind information that I have been selected as a TCSP Mir Ali. Therefore I 
can not continue on the post of UCPO Mirali 7.  So, request is made that please kindly accept my resigne. 
 
Regards, 
 
UCPO Javid Noor, 
UC Mirali _7 
 


